From: Michael Mead

To: EOIA Metra
Subject: FOIA Request for Video
Date: Saturday, February 23, 2019 12:09:41 PM

Dear FOIA Officer:

Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, | am requesting video footage from the video cameras
at the platform for the Fox River Grove Metra stop (Union Pacific / Northwest line) from February
18, 2019 at approximately 6:30 am. Specifically, | am requesting video footage showing the car crash
that occurred at the intersection of Northwest Highway and Lincoln Avenue in Fox River Grove at
approximately 6:34 am. This car crash occurred adjacent to the video cameras on the platform at
the Fox River Grove Metra stop and it appears one or more of the video cameras would have
captured the crash.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Michael C. Mead

Faklis, Tallis & Mead P.C.
35 E. Wacker Drive
Suite 2250

Chicago, Illinois 60601
p-312-368-0550
f-312-419-9876

Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in this email, including any attachments, is for sole
use of the intended recipient and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any
unauthorized review, use, disclosure, distribution or similar action is prohibited. If you are not the
intended recipient, please contact the email sender and delete all copies of the message
immediately.
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